
We are looking forward to seeing your girls at the 2025 Texas Girls Retreat! Here are the details: 

 Fri-Sat, March 7-8, 2025 $45 per person registration fee Daniel Springs Baptist Camp 
 Sign-in starts at 5:00 PM Includes t-shirt, lodging, breakfast, and lunch 1571 FM 999, Gary City, TX 75643 

What to Bring: Bring your sleeping bag or twin-size bedding, pajamas, toothbrush, shampoo, bath towel, and 
anything else you would need for a sleepover. And of course, bring your wallet so that you can participate in the 
many fundraising activities to help support our current project, outdoor tabernacles for Daniel Springs! Attire is 
casual for all sessions. 

Afternoon Program: We will not have a formal Queen coronation. However, all girls who have passed a GMA step 
or gotten saved in the last year will be recognized during a special portion immediately following the business 
meeting. Miss and Jr. Miss GMA participants will also be recognized during this time, and should wear their 
district sashes. 

Theme: Our theme is “Taking the Plunge”, a beach theme that symbolizes the deep commitment and bold 
decision to wholeheartedly live for Christ. Just as one plunges into the ocean, we are all invited to immerse 
ourselves fully in our faith, surrendering to God's calling, and living with purpose, devotion, and courage. 

Officer surveys, Miss and Jr. Miss GMA surveys, registration/t-shirt forms, WMA Scholarship applications, 
project money, and all other paperwork are due by February 16th, so don’t wait! These forms and all other 
information pertaining to Retreat can be found on our website www.texasgma.org. Click on the Retreat link at the 
top right. Also, be sure to print the project coloring sheet for your girls to help encourage them to raise money for 
the project! The officers will have a variety of items to sell at the retreat to fundraise.  

Even if you do not have the GMA program currently at your church, if you have girls between 4th and 12th grade, give 
them the opportunity to come and have fun, meet new people, and most importantly, worship the Lord with girls 
their own ages. 

If you have any questions, you can reach us by using the Contact Us form on our website (click the Contact link at 
the top right). Please join us in praying that this retreat will bring glory to God and change girls’ lives! 

- Texas GMA Officers 

http://www.texasgma.org/

